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Friday, March 20, 2020  2:24 PM 
 

This email is being sent to CDFW All 
 

This short format will be used between the COVID-19 Updates to provide employees 

timely updates on new guidance and critical information. 

 

Executive Order 

On March 19, 2020, Governor Newsom issued a new Executive Order for all Californians 

to stay at home: https://covid19.ca.gov/img/Executive-Order-N-33-20.pdf  

 

Please note that this order does not change the Department’s current direction and 

actions to implement teleworking to the maximum extent possible, while recognizing 

the need for a very few staff to be in office or field locations to do work that can’t be 

done remotely. It is critical that we keep these staff safe while they do so, using social 

distancing practices, including staggered shifts and days. 

 

Other Recent Information 

 

A new public website has been set up to bring together important information on the 

status of the COVID-19 in California, as well as actions the State is taking in 

response.  Please see: https://covid19.ca.gov/ 

CalHR sent guidance to departments on March 17, 2020, regarding longer term 

planning for managing the state’s workforce and critical functions during the COVID-19 

emergency. The Department is implementing this guidance, which can be found here. 

Please check with your supervisor if you have questions, or you can email COVID-

19@wildlife.ca.gov.  

Leadership Message 

In these unprecedented times, department leadership deeply appreciates each one of 

you for your hard work and diligence in taking swift and coordinated actions to fight 

the spread of COVID-19, while ensuring our critical work continues. 
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